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Per sponsor requirements, Northeast Alabama Community College
submitted the Department the Certification and Agreement and the
assurance that the institution commits to use no less than 50 percent of
the funds received under Section 18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act to provide
Emergency Financial Aid Grants to students. This certification

was submitted April 14, 2020. Per sponsor requirements, “for existing
private nonprofit and public CARES Act grantees, the CRRSAA authorized
supplemental awards to existing Student Aid Portion and Institutional
Portion grantees. These institutions will not be required to submit new
or revised applications to the Department to receive these new funds.”
Therefore no new certification was completed for the HEERF Il funding to
use the funds received under Section 314(a)(1) of the Coronavirus
Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act, 2021 (CRRSAA) to
provide Emergency Financial Aid Grants to students.

Northeast Alabama Community College has received $950,891 from the
Department pursuant to the institution’s Certification and Agreement
[for] Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students.

The total amount of Emergency Financial Aid Grants distributed to
students under Section 314(a)(1) of the CRRSAA as of February 17, 2021
is $0.00.

The estimated total number of students at Northeast Alabama
Community College eligible to receive Emergency Financial Aid Grants
under Section 314(a)(1) is 2,260.

The total number of students who have received an Emergency Financial
Aid Grant to students under 314(a)(1) of the Section 314(a)(1) of CRRSAA
as of February 17,2021 is 0.

The method(s) used by the institution to determine which students
receive Emergency Financial Aid Grants and how much they would
receive under Section 314(a)(1) was all students of record for the 2021
Spring semester on April 23,2021 that had completed the 2020-2021
FAFSA and were enrolled in an eligible degree or certificate program.

Students receiving email and/or a letter from NACC concerning the
completion of the FAFSA should complete the FAFSA for the 20-21
Financial Aid year as soon as possible.



